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July 23, 2025 
 
SUBJECT: Letter of Clarification No. 1 

 

REFERENCE: Request for Information (RFI) for the East Cargo Redevelopment at George Bush 

Intercontinental Airport (IAH); Solicitation No. H93-IAHECR-2025-008 

  

To:  All Prospective Respondents: 

 

This Letter of Clarification (LOC) is being issued for the following reason:  

I. Respond to the following questions. 

1. Question: Will there be an option to join the pre-submittal conference virtually? 

 
Response: Please see added Microsoft Teams link below. However, the preference is for 
all interested parties to attend in person. 
 
Join the meeting now  
Meeting ID: 255 983 819 124 6  
Passcode: Zf9xp7GT  
 

2. Question: Will Material Testing be needed for this project and would HAS hire this service 

directly? 

 
Response: This information is not currently available. 
 

3. Question: Do you have account of how many elevators and or escalators are intended for 

this project? 

 
Response: This information is not currently available. 
 

When issued, a Letter of Clarification (LOC) shall automatically become part of the solicitation 

documents and shall supersede any previous specification(s) and/or provision(s) in conflict with the 

LOC. It is the responsibility of the respondent(s) to ensure that it has obtained all such LOC(s). By 

submitting a response to this RFI, respondents shall be deemed to have received all LOC(s) and to have 

incorporated them into their submittal. 
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https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NzczNTExYzItYWM5NS00MjY1LWE1ZDItYmEyNDk5OGM4YTU3%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2257a85a10-258b-45b4-a519-c96c7721094c%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22a6f5f1e2-8c8b-4426-bad2-5778f9cebfda%22%7d
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If further clarification is needed regarding this solicitation, please contact Amanda Joseph, Sr. 

Procurement Specialist, via email at Amanda.Joseph@houstontx.gov.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
_____________________  
Cathy Vander Plaats 
Aviation Procurement Officer 
Houston Airport System 
 
 
cc: Solicitation file, André Morrow, Amanda Joseph 

Docusign Envelope ID: E0EA838C-C493-4387-A8B2-6516F5413351

mailto:Amanda.Joseph@houstontx.gov

		2025-07-23T15:01:38-0700
	Digitally verifiable PDF exported from www.docusign.com




